
 

 

 
 
 
 
24 February 2017  
 
 
 
Mr Hugo Harmstorf  
Chief Executive Officer  
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal  
PO Box K35  
Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240  
 
 
Dear Mr Harmstorf  
 
 
RE: Electricity Networks Reporting Manual with drafted updates – submission   
 
Thank you for the opportunity for Endeavour Energy to provide written comment to IPART’s review of 
the Electricity Network Reporting Manual (with drafted updates as at 10 February 2017), which details 
the reporting requirements for NSW Distribution Network Service Providers (DNSPs).  
 
The information provided in accordance with this manual enables IPART to monitor Endeavour 
Energy’s compliance with our regulatory obligations and assess the performance of our Electricity 
Network Safety Management System.  
 
As requested by IPART, Endeavour Energy has conducted a review of the amended components of 
the draft reporting manual and provide detailed comments in Attachment 1 to this letter. Overall, 
Endeavour Energy is supportive of the drafted updates of the reporting manual that have been 
highlighted in the revised version for our review and comment.  
 
Please note in relation to section 6 – Employee guarantees, Endeavour Energy has reviewed the 
changes and has no feedback or issues with the proposed changes as they are aligned to the 
legislation and our application is consistent with their addition to the reporting manual.  
 
Endeavour Energy would like to confirm that this submission does not contain confidential or 
commercially sensitive information.  
 
Endeavour Energy is committed to safety and reliability and meeting our regulatory obligations and 
welcome any further involvement required to finalise the reporting manual.  
 
If you have any queries or wish to discuss this matter further please contact Mr Jon Hocking, Manager 
Network Regulation on  or alternatively via email at 

.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rod Howard 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 






